
President’s Message:

“How  good  and  pleasant  it  is  when  God ’s  people  live 
together in unity!”  Psalm 133:1

Thank you to all the members of the Divine 9 that 
participated in the annual Greek Unity Day held 
at Mt. Hermon AME Church. It was a wonderful 
day to see our Brothers and Sisters in Greekdom 
worship  and  fellowship  together.  Sister  Sylvia 
Sloane Jones and members of the Greek Unity Day 

committee had a stellar program. Let’s continue to extend to them 
our heartfelt appreciation for a job well done! Photos of Greek Unity 
Day  taken  by  Brother  Dr.  Leonard  Bass  !!"!'59"  &  Brother 
Raymond LaVenture !!"!’15" can be found at the following link on 
Brother Ricky Stuart’s website.

SAVE THE DATE!! 
On Tuesday, March 15, 2016 at 6:30 PM the Council of Presidents 
and your NPHC#BCC representatives are invited to a meeting with 
Al  Tucker,  Vice President for  Multicultural  Business  Development. 
Location TBD. This meeting will serve as a strategic planning session 
of the Greater Fort Lauderdale Convention & Visitors Bureau and the 
National  Pan#Hellenic  Council#Broward  County  Council.  Please 
mark your calendar and plan to attend. RSVP your attendance to me 
via  email  by  Friday,  March  11,  2016.  Brother  Wayne  Messam, 
Mayor of the City of Miramar is scheduled to attend and discuss the 
potential venture of the American Tennis Association’s Hall of Fame 
residing in the City of Miramar. Looking forward to seeing all of our 
Brothers and Sisters at this very informative meeting.

2016  Executive Board

!"#$#%&%'( *+ ',*-.,' $#/ $0'%*# $1 +$2 $1 3*11%456 %# ',6 0*#/-0' *+72668 56962 0*556.%$'6 +2$'62#%'%61)
$#/1*2*2%'%61: $#/ '* 0*#1%/6232*456&1*+&-'-$5 %#'6261' '* %'1&6&462*2.$#%;$'%*#1

Broward County Council of the  
National Pan-Hellenic Council, Inc.

Volume I, Issue 3March Newsletter

NPHC # BCC

Luwando 
Wright!Hines

President
Luwando L. Wright Hines (AKA) 
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Joe Allen (!"#) 
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Recording Secretary
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Vetia Josephs (AKA) 

Financial Secretary
Rhonda Grant (%'() 

Treasurer
Rendolyn Amaker (AKA) 
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Nathaniel Green (*#*)
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Voter Empowerment
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Mailing Address:
P. O. Box 121206 
Fort Lauderdale, Fl 33312 Yours in Greekdom!
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2016 Sistrunk Historical Festival

The Divine 9 played an active roll in 
the  Sistrunk  Historical  Festival’s 
parade  on  Saturday,  February  27, 
2016.  The  NPHC#Broward  County 
Council  continued  to  promote 
awareness  of  the  importance  of 
voting as we prepare for the primary 
election.
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Join us at the following Events

Saturday, March 12, 2016 
NPHC Broward Council Mtg
Executive Board Meeting
4:00 PM
Kappa House

Tuesday, March 15, 2016 
GFLCVB & NPHC#BCC
Strategic Planning Mtg
6:30 PM
Location # TBA

Divine 9 Happenings
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Divine 9 Happenings

“Chi Psi Omega Host Forum for 
“Acts of Green”

Chi Psi Omega Chapter of Alpha Kappa 
Alpha Sorority, Incorporated will host 
1908 “Acts of Green” for the community, 
Saturday, March 19, 2016, 11: 00AM, 
North Lauderdale Library, 6901 West 
Kimberly Boulevard, North Lauderdale, 
33068. Community participants are 
encouraged to attend this forum to learn 
about innovative ways to waste disposal.



 
 

A.S.C.E.N.D 
 

ASCEND is a signature program of Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Inc. which 
focuses on high school students (male and female).  ASCEND Members 
have an opportunity to receive academic enrichment and life skills 
training leading to meaningful employment and careers. 

ASCEND and the Zeta Rho Omega Chapter of Alpha Kappa Alpha 
Sorority, Inc. will participant in the City of Fort Lauderdale’s 
Beach Clean – Up. 
 

Location: Fort Lauderdale Beach 
Time: 8:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. 
ASCEND Contact: Sharonda Striggles-Webb 
Purpose: Importance of keeping our environment clean 
Target Audience: High School Students (Grades 9-12), Everyone 

Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Inc. 
Zeta Rho Omega Chapter 

Annette Johnson-Hurry, President 
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SPOTLIGHT  ON NPHC!BCC CHAPTERS
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Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Incorporated Chi Psi Omega Chapter received a $5,000 grant 
from MLK Day of Service; partnered with Rickards Middle School, Home Depot Store 
#6312, Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Incorporated Kappa Kappa Omega Chapter and 
ASCEND youth groups for a Health Garden. The garden is filled with healthy fruits and 
vegetables with a weatherized stake designed to inform visitors how each fruit or vegetable 
contributes to healthy living.  It is a bellwether concept, one of its kind and no other public 
school in Florida has a garden that mirrors it.  It is sustained by Rickards Middle School 
Anatomy and Physiology Class.  It recently placed third among service hours rendered to 
complete; 1,275 hours. Community participants may visit the garden by contacting the 
school and following procedures for school visitation.
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Omega Psi Phi’s Eta Nu Chapter inspires community at Third Annual Black History Festival 

Pompano Beach FL, - Imparting knowledge of the vast laudable contributions of Black Americans to our 
children is critical to the development of our community’s future leaders. Exalting the African American 
experience in United States history first came to prominence in 1926 when renowned historian and Omega 
Psi Phi brother Carter G. Woodson initiated “Negro History Week”. During February 18-21 2016, the Eta 
Nu Chapter of Omega Psi Phi Fraternity Inc. in partnership with the City of Pompano Beach presented the 
third annual Black History Festival at the E. Pat Larkins Community Center in Pompano Beach Florida.

The family-friendly exposition showcases the extraordinary and often unheralded labors of our 
dynamically courageous ancestors. “This is our third year of putting this event on.  Many of our young 
people don’t know about the accomplishments of African Americans,” said Melvin Davis, Social Action 
Chairman for the Eta Nu Chapter. “We need our young people to learn about the sacrificial struggles of the 
civil rights movement”.  

The enlightening event featured a wide variety of scholastic and interactive activities including an eclectic 
collection of black history themed exhibits. There were authentic African paintings and sculpture, along 
with a diverse assortment of books, and films.  Guests were treated to a live robotics demonstration by Eta 
Nu’s student mentee groups the Q-Unit and Gentlemen of Influence. The robotic science technology is a 
vital part of our mentoring program’s STEM education component. The festival also included live music, a 
classic car show, food vendors, health screenings, a Junkanoo band performance, and HBCU 
representatives and admissions information. The responses were glowingly positive from the students and 
families in attendance. We look forward to seeing the event continuing to grow in future years. 
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Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Inc., Kappa Kappa Omega Chapter participated in Pink Goes Red by 
wearing red in support of the sororities partnership with the American Heart Association's Go Red 
campaign on February 5.  We invited friends, family and other community members to join us with the 
ladies of Jazzercise of Fort Lauderdale to keep our heart rates healthy and active! Jazzercise is a dance#
based group fitness program, lasting anywhere from 45#60 min. It is a combination of dance, resistance 
training, Pilates, Latin#style dance movements, pop and hip#hop. All participants were able to get their 
blood flowing and their hearts pumping all while enjoying the fun of dance combined with aerobics. 
Heart disease is the number one killer of women, which makes it that much more important we stay as 
physically active as we can to avoid this illness. Alpha Kappa Alpha maintains an active portfolio of 
service  initiatives  under  the  Launching  New  Dimensions  of  Service  platform  including  Health 
Promotion,  Educational  Enrichment,  Family  Strengthening,  Environmental  Ownership,  and Global 
Impact."
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Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Incorporated 
South Broward Alumnae Chapter 

Red Shoe Luncheon

Congratulations to the ladies of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Incorporated South Broward Alumnae 
Chapter for another ‘Ova The Top Red Shoe Luncheon. 
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Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity, Inc. 
Zeta Alpha Lambda Chapter 

March of Dimes ! March for Babies Campaign

Congratulations to the Brothers of Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity, Inc. Zeta Alpha Lambda Chapter for 
a successful fundraiser in partnership with Hurricane Grill Wings to help raise money for the March 
of Dimes. Throughout the month of March, Hurricane Grill Wings will ask ALL their patrons to 
make a %5.00 donation to the March for Babies Campaign. In return, the patrons will receive a %5.99 
coupon  for  the  famous  "Garlic#Parm  Fries".   The  donations  will  go  to  the  March  for  Babies 
Campaign on behalf of Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity, Inc. Zeta Alpha Lambda Chapter. Please continue 
to visit Hurricane Grill Wings through the month of March and support this worthy cause. 




